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Term 3, Week 10 – 19th September 2023 
 

Nowra Hill Public School 
 

T: 02 4421 5671  

T: 02 4423 2148  E: nowrahill-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

   W:nowrahill-p.school.det.nsw.edu.au 

________________________________________________________________  

Week 10 already.  This term has been busy and has flown by. 

 

The students who performed in the Choral Festival were 

AMAZING!!  They performed beautifully. I maybe a little 

biased but they were the best on the night by far. Thank you 

to the parents who were able to attend on the night and 

thank you to Mrs Raymer, Mrs Rossouw and Miss Jess who 

provided this wonderful opportunity for our students.  I am 

looking forward to next year. 

 

A big thank you to the P&C for their organisation of the Pie 

Drive.  I know it was a great success and everyone who 

ordered will have received quality pies and sweets from the 

bakery.   

 

We held our Kinder Readiness night last Thursday evening, 

providing information to new and old families about what to 

expect when their little person starts school.  I look forward 

to meeting with the families again at Kinder Transition.  

Parents will receive information early next term regarding 

dates and what to expect. 

 

Mr Vucic will be back next term.  He will be sharing the class 

with Miss Musson. Miss Musson will be teaching 4/5V on 

Monday, Tuesday and Thursday and Mr Vucic will be on 

class Wednesday and Friday. Mr Vucic will also fulfil his role 

as Digital Coordinator Officer on the other days he is at 

school. I will keep you updated if things change. 

 

This fortnight’s School Value is ‘following the school promise 

at all times’. Congratulations to the following students who 

received an ice block for being caught following the 

promise. Dwyatt  KR, Mackenzie W, Tallen 1/2R, Jack  4/5V, 

Amelia  4/5V, Chase  3/4C, Tilly  KR, Kenzie  5/6W and 

Tykea  4/5V. 

 

Weekly Events 

Library – Wednesdays 

Scripture – Thursdays 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

 

Friday, 22nd September 

Last Day of Term 3 

Monday, 9 October 2023 

First Day of Term 4 

Wednesday, 11th October 

School Photos 

Tuesday, 31st October 

Musica Viva 1.45-2.45pm 
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Just a reminder that our school photos will be taken on 

Wednesday 11th October. That is in the first week back. 

Students will be required to wear summer school 

uniform. 

 

If you know of any parents who haven’t signed up to 

the Sentral App please ask them to contact the office 

asap. This will be the only platform for 

information/communication in 2024 including payment 

of excursions, you child’s report etc. There are still many 

parents yet to sign up for the app. 

 

Have a wonderful and safe holiday. Enjoy the sunshine 

and I look forward to seeing all students and staff back 

on Monday 9th October. 

 

Jo West 

Principal 

 

MORE INFORMATION  
 

Sentral for Parents 

 

Letters were sent home with students last term in relation 

to our new Sentral Parent Portal.  

 

With this free app you will be able to communicate via 

messaging to your child's teacher, give instant 

permission for school activities and even inform the 

school of future absences. This app will replace Audiri 

(Skoolbag) and SeeSaw by the end of this year and is 

currently in use. 

 

Please download this app with your own parent portal 

key (provided in the letter) to access all information. 

If you are unable to find this letter, please let the office 

know and we can print you out a new one.  

 

Happy birthday to Savannah H, Arlo, Ryan 

and Hewie who celebrated their birthday in the 

last 2 weeks. 

 

 

AWARDS 
 

 

Congratulations 

to the students 

who received 

awards. 

 

 

        MERIT 

AWARDS  
 

KR:       Eli and 

Mackenzie W 

 

  1/2R:    

Killarney and 

Alexis 

 

  1/2C:   

Maverick and 

Josie 

    

3/4C:   Kodi 

and Flynn 

 

4/5V:   

Summer and 

Daniel 

 

5/6W:   Josie L 

and Miracle 

    

          

PRINCIPAL’S 

AWARD 

 

 
KR:            

 

 

AWARDS 
 

 

Congratulations to the students who 

received awards. 

 

 

        MERIT AWARDS  
 

KR:       Mackenzie G and Ivy 

 

  1/2C:    Kayleb and Josie 

 

  1/2R:     Arlo and Parker 

    

3/4C:    Lottie and Callum 

 

4/5V:    Jack and Ashton 

 

5/6W:    Brookelin and Brodie 

    

 

 

          PRINCIPAL’S AWARD 

 

 
KR:           Eli 

 

  1/2C:       Jett 

 

  1/2R:        Jaxon 

    

3/4C:        Savannah 

 

4/5V:        Rose 

 

5/6W:        Braiden 
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Principal Awards 

 
 

Merit Awards 
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  COMMUNITY NEWS 
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We have a fantastic opportunity for the kids aged 5-12 on the south coast, The NRL are 

running a League Stars Holiday clinic in Gerringong on the 4/10/23. 10:00am – 1:00pm. 

 

The League Stars program appeals to the true nature of kids, in all their messy, high 

energy, love of fun and play. The program is suitable for all abilities with the focus on 

practicing fundamental movement skills and having a blast with friends. 
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